Adirondack Area School Boards Association



Lin L. King, President Patrick Dee, Treasurer

Lake George Central School District 381 Canada Street Lake George, NY 12845 (518) 668-5456 (518) 668-2285 (Fax)

February 22, 2012

Greetings All:

Our next Adirondack Area School Boards Association meeting will be held on Thursday, March 15th. Please note that we have **changed the location** of the meeting from The Queensbury Hotel **to The Great Escape Lodge** in Queensbury.

Our guest speakers will be Jay Worona, NYSSBA Legal General Counsel, and Kevin Harren, Capital Region BOCES Labor Relations and Negotiations. Their topic will be related to negotiations.

Please encourage as many Board members as possible to attend. In addition to superintendents, please encourage your other administrators to attend as well.

We will be offering a dinner selection at this meeting. Attached is a reservation form with further information. I am looking forward to seeing you on Thursday, March 15th at The Great Escape Lodge.

Sincerely,

Lin L. King

President

pď